Chair Fateh and Members of the Senate Higher Education Committee,

During the eight and a half years I have worked as a TPT at Normandale, (after having been laid off from my full-time unlimited position at North Hennepin due to legislative changes in financial aid and drops in enrollment), I have held seven different jobs at seven different locations in addition to my job at Normandale. The reason for this hustling is that I have been unable to keep full-time employment at Normandale. It has been professionally enriching, but truly exhausting. I would love to have more stability.

Sarah Clowes

Normandale Community College